
November 9, 2011 

Board of Selectmen 
Town of Chilmark 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. Box 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 

Re: Channel Lineup Information 

Dear Chairman and Members of the Board: 

I'm writing to inform you of some changes that will be taking place to the channel lineup in your 
community. As a result of WWDP electing must-carry status under FCC Rule 76.56, we will be making 
channel lineup changes on December 13, 2011 to accommodate their request. 

Please find attached the customer communication detailing these channel lineup changes. Customers 
will receive this information, in advance, by direct mail. 

Please know that these changes are required by federal law and are not under the control of Comcast. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions at 508-477-7738. 

Sincerely, 

Mary O'Keeffe 
Sr. Manager, Government & Regulatory Affairs 

i 

I CHILMARK BOARD OF SELECTMEN 



.. 


